
 

 

 

 

Families Cannot Wait: Ensuring Judicial Oversight in Child Welfare Proceedings 

A national conversation on the critical need for continued access to justice and judicial oversight of child 
welfare proceedings during the pandemic 

Tuesday, December 15, 2020  

1:00-2:00 p.m. PT/2:00-3:00 p.m. MT/4:00-5:00 p.m. ET 

Please join the National Center for State Courts (NCSC), the National Council of Juvenile and Family 
Court Judges (NCJFCJ), and the United States Children’s Bureau (CB) for a discussion of the critical need 
for continued access to justice and judicial oversight in child welfare proceedings during the ongoing 
public health crisis. This 60-minute conversation will reinforce the need for proactive court action to 
ensure child well-being and family integrity. The conversation will feature remarks from CB and national 
judicial leaders, offer examples of proactive court strategies and judicial practice, and highlight 
resources to support ongoing judicial oversight. The goal for the conversation is to serve as a call for all 
jurisdictions to take immediate action to prioritize child welfare proceedings, support family 
connections, and prevent unnecessary family separation and trauma. 

To register for the webinar please follow the below link. 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7GjF75-yQfeEcFnqAa-VHw  
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